
 
Licano’s 

Thank you!!! 
Dear Valued Licano’s Customers, 

 We’re all going through some strange and difficult times in our small community, as 
is the entire World. Some of you are facing challenges of operating as business during this 
unprecedented shutdown. None of us could have foreseen the scenarios we are facing 
together. Whatever situation we find ourselves in today, Licano’s is here to help keep your 
food safe and still delicious. We are remaining open and available for pickup & delivery 
during the restrictions from the COVID-19 virus. 

 Licano’s would like to express its sincere gratitude to the community at large, as the 
local area continues to support the small businesses of the White Mountains. Our 
commitment remains the same; to provide great meals to our friends and family in the local 
community. During this time we are taking every step to insure the safety and quality is 
always provided by our restaurant. 

 All disinfecting protocols are being observed by the Licano’s Staff. We have trained 
and retrained staff to follow strict rules from the time food is received during the delivery 
process to safely preparing To Go orders; along with countless other systems to help “Stop 
the Spread” of the virus.  

 Whether you’re visiting for an order pickup or you prefer an order delivered. 
Licano’s is here to serve you and your family. We hope you are staying safe and healthy! 
Licano’s looks forward to a great future with our Local and Loyal customers. Hopefully, 
we’ll all be back to “Normal” soon!  

Thank You! 

Sincerely,  

     Licano’s Staff 


